Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Danielle Derethik <danielle@plast1.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 11:02 AM
To: *Cl-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: Mounds Park Sports Bar 2am Closing

To whom it may concern,

| notice that the Mounds Park Sports Bar has applied for a license to close at 2am. As a resident that lives near the
property, and that frequently walks my dog around the neighborhood and the establishment, I'm not confident that a
2am close will be an enhancement for our neighborhood.

The bar is in close proximity to residential houses, and the patrons may create more noise and loitering later into the
night for those residents. There are frequently patrons outside the bar, and while | have not had any direct issues, |
don't like the idea of people hanging around that corner later than they already do.

Thank you for taking this note into consideration.

Danielle Derethik, neighbor.

Danielle Derethik
danielle@plastl.com



